ATTACHMENT 7

Dear City Council Members, February 20, 2018

We are the owners of 1058 Lois Avenue, Sunnyvale Ca 94087. We purchased this house in uninhabitable
conditions in July 2017. We are seeking approval from the Council Members to approve the renovations
as indicated on the plans. The new renovations will greatly enhance the aesthetics of the home and the
community. We have personally reached out to the community and gathered supporting signatures from

nearby residences in support of the project.

Sincerely,

Nelson Lui and Nellie Wong

Name Address Signature / Date
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